
Hello, 
 
I am emailing you today to Disney pay my concerns over the potential Homeless Hub at the former Black 
Pearl restaurant. I worked in social services for 8 years and potentially have a hub like this will do 
nothing but bring crime and other issues to this part of the city. It will also lessen the value of properties 
in the area. I agree some people need help, but housing them in close proximity to a number of schools 
isn’t a good idea. 
 
Thank you. 
 
J.J Kennedy 
 


